Sent: 29 July 2024 13:28
To: Licensing
Subject: 058623/grant of premises licence

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I'm writing to give my absolute 100% backing for this licence. I live 3 minutes walk from premises, one of the
nearest property's & have never heard or seen any problems. I also love to visit Cluck at Freshwell & enjoy the
magnificent view across the bay of Croyde. A venue much needed I believe.

Mrs Susan Bowden
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